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This month there are so many exciting 
things happening…  During the month of 
May each classroom will be watching and 
waiting for their caterpillars to turn into 
butterflies. Most importantly, we will be 
celebrating our “Moms”!!!  It has been a 
great year and I have enjoyed working with 
you and your children.  Thank you for 
sharing them with us.  

 

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 
 

A gentle reminder; please return your 
teacher’s surveys as soon as possible.  The 
information is very important to us.  Thank 
you.  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

May 8th – 12th          

Remember to thank your child’s 

teachers……….  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Many, many thanks to all of my angels 
who have been so helpful to me and the 
school throughout the school year.  I 
couldn’t have made it through without 
you.  The children love you !!!  

 

 

 

We recently had our 

playground sprayed for 

ticks.. 



Thank you for your patience.  

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

  

If you havenõt already signed up for Summer 

Camp, there is still room for your child in 

Wesleyõs Summer Program.  Lotõs of summer 

fun for the children.  A reminder to those who 

have already signed up  -  your final payment 

is due May 9th .  

  

  

  

  

  

Spring Safety Reminders:  

  

NO Sandals or Open Toe Shoes on the 
playground.  
  
Please make sure that you have your 
child’s hand when entering and 
leaving the building.  
NO Running on the Handicap Ramp.  
  
NO playing in the Parking Lot.  

 

 

               NO SCHOOL   

MONDAY, MAY 30 th    

MEMORIAL DAY   
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
DATES FOR LAST  

ENRICHMENT  
CLASSES  

 
Cooking Last Day  

Tues, May 30 th   
 

Art Last Day  
Wed, May 31 st  

 
Science Last Day  
Thurs, May 25 th   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
MONDAY, MAY 29 TH 

MEMORIAL DAY  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
SPRING / SUMMER 

CLOTHING:   

*Children may not wear sandals, jelly -shoes, 
crocs, or open back shoes on our playground              
and will not be permitted outside with them.   
For safety purposes, sneakers must be worn 
on the playground.  
  
Jackets with strings should not be worn to 
school.  There is a chance that the string 
could get caught on the slides and cause fatal 
harm to your child.  
  
in his/her lunch box.  
  
Sunscreen should be applied in the morning 
prior to bringing your child to school.  
  
Please call if you have any questions.  My 
hours are Monday – Friday  8:00 – 1:30 PM.  

Have a wonderful Mother ’s Day.  
  

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

ALL CLASSES & FAMILIES 

Wednesday, May 17TH   

11:30 ɀ 1:30 pm  

Entertainment: Red Supreme  

Face Painting ÂÙ Ȱ!ÌÅÃÉÁȱ 

Lunch provided by Wesley 

Serving Hot Dogs, Potato Chips, and 

Cookies.  Water and Juice will be 

available.  

*All students must  be picked up at  

11:30 dismissal time & escorted to 
picnic by their parents.  

*Rain Date: Wed, May 24th      
 

 
 
 

Moving Up Ceremony 
 

Fours Program 
Wed, June 7th 

 
 

5-Day Program 
Thurs, June 8th  

 
 
                     *All Students in classroom at  

                        9:00 am.  Program begins 

                                        sharply at 9:30é.. 

 
 
 
Have a safe and happy  summer.  We wish all 
our students who are leaving Wesley this year 
much success in the future.  Please come 
back and visit us anytime, we look forward 
to hearing about your learning adventures !!  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CHARACTER CORNER  
  

Responsibility:  Want your child to 
become more responsible?  It’s never too 
early to give them opportunities by asking 
them to do simple chores at home.  They 
can work beside you to put groceries away, 
feed the dog, or pull weeds.  
  

Self-Confidence:  Boost your child’s 
confidence by displaying their favorite 
“work” of the week.  When your youngster 
brings a treasured picture home from 
school, frame and display it proudly.   
Trade it for a new one every week.  
  

Kindness:  Give your child the chance to 
help others however he can.  Examples:  
donating toys and outgrown clothes to a 
shelter, making a get well picture for a 
relative, singing to a crying baby.  
  
  
  

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
  
Q:  What do you call cheese that is not 
yours? A:  Nacho  cheese  
  
Q:  What do elves learn in school?  
A:  The Elf-abet  
  
Q:  Why did the boy bring a ladder to 
school?  
A:  He wanted to go to High School…  
  
Q:  What do you call a dinosaur that doesn’t 
take a bath? A:  A Stink-O-Saurus..  
  
Q:  What flower do you wear on your face?  
A:  Two lips…  
  
Q:  What did the pencil say to the other 
pencil? A:  Your looking sharp…  
  
Q:  What do you get when you cross a cow 
with a duck? A:  Milk and quackers…  
  
Q:  What bow can’t be tied? A:  
A rainbow  

 

  
  


